
From: Walsh, Timothy J. <timothy.walsh@pillsburylaw.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 5, 2019 11:44 AM 
To: Luina, Scott 
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: TVA Case Update? 
Attachments: Interview Script.docx 
 
Scott, 
I’ve attached the TVA HR “interview script” that I understand is the guideline/template that HR uses 
when HR conducts internal investigations.  
I hope to have an answer to your second question tomorrow/early next week.  
Thanks, 
Tim  
Timothy J. Walsh | Special Counsel 
Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman LLP 
1200 Seventeenth Street NW | Washington, DC 20036-3006 
t +1.202.663.8455 | m +1.202.306.2691 
timothy.walsh@pillsburylaw.com | website bio 
 
From: Luina, Scott  
Sent: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 8:15 AM 
To: Walsh, Timothy J.  
Subject: TVA Case Update? 

* EXTERNAL EMAIL * 

Tim – 
Any update on the HR document request?  
Also, any update on the author of the OGC Supplemental dated August 30, 2018? 
Thanks! 
Scott K. Luiña, Senior Special Agent 
Office of Investigations, Region II 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
245 Peachtree Center Avenue, NE Suite 1200 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303-1257 
Desk: 404- 997-4874  
Cell: 404-357-2442 
Office: 404-997-4878  
Fax: 404-997-4908 
 
 
The contents of this message, together with any attachments, are intended only for the use of the 
individual or entity to which they are addressed and may contain information that is legally 
privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you 
are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message, or any 
attachment, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the 
original sender or the Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman Service Desk at Tel: 800-477-0770, 
Option 1, immediately by telephone and delete this message, along with any attachments, from 



your computer. Nothing in this message may be construed as a digital or electronic signature of 
any employee of Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman. Thank you.  
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The reason for this interview today is to gain further understanding of a concern XXXX.  We are a neutral 
party whose intent is to gather all the facts so concerns can be addressed. We will be taking your 
statement and we will be asking questions concerning the issue we are investigating.   

Please remember this is part of a formal investigation and you are expected to maintain confidentiality 
associated with this discussion. Do not discuss with any other person including coworkers as this could 
potentially be viewed as retaliation or harassment.  As a reminder, all employees have the opportunity 
to raise concerns without fear of retaliation.  If you feel you have been retaliated against, you have 
numerous avenues to raise concerns.  Before I start asking any questions, I want to remind you to that it 
is important that you provide complete detailed information that you are aware of during this 
investigation.   

We will keep what you have said confidential to the extent that we are able, but that we will have to 
disclose details as necessary to actually investigate. If the matter results in litigation, TVA may be 
compelled to disclose, to the complainant, accuser/accused, a fact-finder, the names of those involved 
and the details of what information has been provided. 

It is important for you to be clear and transparent in answering the questions we will ask you. 

 


